A long awaited plan is off to an exciting start! Its aim is to bring many laughs and long lasting enjoyment to
horse lovers everywhere. A huge selection of items is offered and will, in time, have scenes for all four seasons,
holidays included, birthdays, anniversaries, etc. Changes will be made as needed, more additions available as
time allows with numerous scenes/personalities to choose from.

Sooner member, Lori Colley, and I are in charge of all preliminary procedure, and Lori will maintain my e-mail
address = altonartanytime@live.com and my web address = http://www.zazzle.com/altonartanytime .

I will continue to donate the Sooner Newsletter cover paintings and other newsletter artwork which is to be
used only in the newsletter itself for Sooner members to enjoy. Sooner artwork will not be used in my new
project nor will I give my permission for it to be used elsewhere. Editor Gerry remains in charge of its usage,
where and how, in the newsletter, and he, the newsletter, and the members still come first.

Thank You, everyone, for your interest! Enjoy!
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